
[Editor’s note: we will consider an article on the potential for abusing 
provisions in AODA in an upcoming issue of CM magazine.] Please direct 
your correspondence to editor@acmo.org or on our website at  
www.acmo.org. Letters may be edited for clarity and length.

Your Letters
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Managing
Everyday Issues

ACMO Awards: and 
the Winners Are...

Service Pets and AODA 

20th Annual  
Conference Highlights

Talk to Us
ACMO’s Board of Directors and 
staff believe that communication 
is a two-way street. See 
something that needs clarifying? 
Want to offer a compliment? 
Your comments, kudos (and 
healthy criticisms) are always 
welcome.

Social Media
ACMO is active on various 
social media platforms 
including Facebook, LinkedIn, 
Instagram and Twitter. 
These are great forums for 
exchanging ideas with fellow 
managers and associates in 
a friendly non-confrontational 
manner. If there's an article or 
a topic that you find interesting, 
start a discussion about it. 
Others will soon join in.

Condominium Corporation Obligations under AODA

Dear Ms. Werbicki:
I read the article that Laura McKeen and Emily Crawford wrote with interest 

as it is an issue we’ve been dealing with for several months [Pet Policies and 
Service Animals, CM magazine winter 2016].

We wrote to Minister Jaczek [Minister of Community and Social Services] 
several times to ask for assistance in interpreting the legislation and to offer 
constructive improvements.

[We asked for clarification on a number of issues including]: 
•	 A clear…definition of disability, showing the scope, boundaries and limi-

tations of the definition and where the assistance of service animals is 
deemed appropriate;

•	 A clear…definition of Service Animal;
•	 A clear…definition of Therapy Animal/Comfort Animal and confirma-

tion if Therapy/Comfort Animals are considered to be Service Animals 
and therefore fall under AODA;

•	 Certification of Service Animals – We have several “service animals” on 
our site that we know are owned by people who are using the loose defini-
tion of disability to their advantage. Several of these animals are left alone 
in the units all day while the owners go to work or shop; and

•	 Does the legislation apply to condominium corporations, particularly 
since we have a legal obligation under the Condominium Act to enforce 
our Declaration that stipulates that no pets are allowed on the premises? 
Ms. McKeen and Ms. Crawford answered this question in their article but 
I don’t think the answer is a simple “yes” as they intimated as many factors 
have to be considered. 

Please don’t construe any of this to be a statement against the rights of the 
disabled. We are just trying to find a balance, get clarity and to understand our 
rights and obligations, the rights of owners who are not disabled (but may be 
allergic to animals) and the rights of the disabled.

Would you consider writing another article that outlines the other issues 
that condo corporations face?

Geoff Carpentier, President DCC 210

All of us at ACMO appreciate reader comments. Please continue to send them  
to us at editor@acmo.org or via the Association’s website www.acmo.org.

15


